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Ammonites Brachiopods Crinoids Trilobites 

Dear Parents 

Thank you for your support at the Macmillan coffee 

morning. We really appreciate your generous       dona-

tions towards Macmillan Cancer Support. We have 

raised an amazing £271 - that’s a lot for one school! 

Thank you to the dance team for creating such a fabu-

lous performance. Well done to the  singers, and in par-

ticular Ramon, who made the morning very special. We 

hope you enjoyed it and had a tasty treat!  

We would also like to thank Sarah, John and Tilly Ken-

nils for spending their weekend battling with our net-

tles. We are extremely grateful for your help! 

It is our Harvest service next week. We are gratefully 

accepting any donations of food for the Bridgnorth and 

Church Stretton food banks. Non-perishables such as 

tins and packets are ideal. Fresher produce will be 

shared with local elderly residents.  

It is with great sadness that Michele Powell-Bevan has 

left us. She was an amazing member of staff who was 

fantastic at her job, kind and always had a smile for 

everyone. We wish her the best and we will miss her 

very much! 

Enjoy the wet weekend! 

Brockton Staff 

2021 - 2022 Term Dates 

  

Thursday 7th October 

Harvest Festival Shipton (sorry no parents) 

Thursday 21st October  

Grounds Day - Outdoor clothes 

Friday 22nd October 

PD Day 

Monday 25th - Friday 29th 

Half Term 

Thursday 4th November 

School Photos - individual and family 

Thursday 9th December 

Class 1 Nativity - Easthope (Parents invited) 

Thursday 16th December 

Pantomime - Theatre Severn 

 

 

Stars of the Week  

Week 3 

Class 1 

Frankie Hayward 

Rebecca Murray 

Class 2 

Willum Martin 

Alycia Bateman 

Class 3 

Pippa Craig 

Dan Taylor 

Week 4 

Class 1 

Arabella Daborn 

Oliver Knowles 

Class 2 

Lori Taylor 

Sam Cox 

Class 3 

Leon Hallmann 

Logan Jacques 

Class 1 
Class 1 have been reading the book ‘Here We Are’ by 
Oliver Jeffers. Inspired by the ideas in this book we 

have written a song, a poem and thought about how 
the people on this planet are wonderfully different. In 

maths we have been carrying out addition and       
subtraction. For the last fortnight we have been      

geographers. We have looked at maps of our local ar-
ea, identified features and thought about how the land 

is used. 

Class 2 
Class 2 have been reading ‘The Whale’ by Ethan and 

Vita Murrow. We have been writing our own version of 
the story. In maths we have been learning about mul-
tiplication (please learn the times tables at home). In 

our topic work we have begun our work on  

sustainability. 

Class 3  
In literacy the children have carried out work based on 

‘Why the Whales Came’. They have been analysing 
characters and looking at the poem ’The Harvest 

Moon’ by Ted Hughes. In maths the children have been       
exploring mental strategies for subtraction. In science 
the children have built a parallel circuit which would 

be suitable for Christmas tree lights and made Electric 
Eel games. Class 3 have also carried out a school    
dinner survey. They have chatted with the school 
cook, who is now going to make changes based on 

their good ideas. 

456 322 455 383 

Teaching Assistant Awards 

  Mrs Williams            Mrs Wright               Charlotte 

   Rose Jacques              Rose Jacques               Joe Lockley 

     Seth Allsop                Beth Castle            Ramon Jesshope 


